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Dear Queensland Government,


I strongly support new laws protecting the Great Barrier Reef. It is a vital part of the
 ecosystem and is home to hundreds of species of coral, fish and turtles. If the reef no
 longer existed, fishing and tourism industries would be negatively affected and the future
 population of the earth would never see this unique and beautiful treasure. Please help.


Kind regards,


Alexandra Thomas
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